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Important Notice to all Chief Administrative Officers 
 And Elected Officials 

 
Municipal Service Delivery Improvement Program 

 
The Manitoba government has launched the second intake of the Municipal Service 
Delivery Improvement Program. The application for the second intake is now open until 
Sept. 5, 2022. The MSDIP is a voluntary program that will allow municipalities and 
planning districts to conduct value-for-money service delivery reviews that will result in 
recommendations that if adopted by municipalities, will help them find savings.  A total 
of $1.7M has been allocated towards this program in 2022/23.  
 
Under the MSDIP, successful applicants will be paired up with qualified firms who will 
conduct value-for-money reviews – the cost of which will be covered by the Government 
of Manitoba.   
 
These savings found will stay with municipalities and can be reallocated to your 
members priorities. The province has committed to maintaining funding levels to 
municipalities as promised in Budget 2022 and will not reduce any of that funding based 
on implemented savings by municipalities from this program. 
 
HOW TO APPLY 
 
Any municipality or planning district that is interested in applying to the program 
please see the complete application package found on Manitoba Municipalities 
Online (MMO) and email it to MSDIP@gov.mb.ca 
 
Please see the Program Guidelines and FAQ on MMO to assist in the completion of the 
application package. 
 
A supporting council resolution is required. 

 
For general inquiries or questions, please email MSDIP@gov.mb.ca 
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